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 Talking Points  
 
March 20, 2020 
 
This message is for Bozeman Health employees and medical staff from Incident Command. 
 

Bozeman Health Care Sites Implement Employee, Patient, and Vendor Entrance Screenings  
 
Here’s what’s happening… 
Starting tomorrow, March 21, 2020 at 7 a.m., all employees, providers, patients, and vendors 
will be screened at all Bozeman Health care site entrances for a fever of 100.4 degrees or 
higher.  
 
We want to ensure that everyone that enters a Bozeman Health care site is protected from any 
respiratory concerns and feel this is necessary to keep our staff and patients safe.  
 
If you are an employee of Bozeman Health and are turned away from an entrance due to fever, 
please contact your supervisor immediately to let them know you will not be able to make your 
scheduled shift. Incident Command requests that over this weekend, any employee or provider 
are evaluated at b2 UrgentCare Main Street to receive return to work guidelines. Big Sky 
Medical Center employees may be evaluated in the BSMC emergency department bay. 
 
Next week, employees needing evaluation will be referred to the Viral Triage Clinic on the 
Deaconess Hospital campus that will be located at entrance 4. Big Sky Medical Center 
employees may be evaluated in the BSMC emergency department bay. 
 
Here’s why… 

The health and wellness of our community and our Bozeman Health Family is of the utmost 
importance, so if you are not feeling well we request you do not come into work. 
 
Here’s what you need to do… 

Supervisors and managers, please utilize the # BH Labor Pool email group if you have staff out 
due to illness and they will help you to secure additional resources. 
 
 


